
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Richards Road, Tipton) (Temporary Road 
Closure) Order 2024 intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along 

Richards Road, Tipton from the junction of Batmans Hill Road to property number 
1 Richards Road. 
 
A diversion route will be signed via Batman’s Hill, Parkes Lane, High Street 
and Union Street. 
 
A second diversion route will be signed via High Street and Richards Road.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be completed 
by 26/06/24 effective from 14/06/2024 (24hrs). 
 
Purpose – Repair works carried out by South Staffs Water.   
 
For more information, please contact South Staffs Water – 0330 9000 365. 
 


